SB SANTA BARBARA CITY COLLEGE
cc Liarlb and Planeiary Sciences Department

May 24, 2013

Scholarship Chair
502 Via La Barranca
Arroyo Grande, CA 93420

Mr. Wayne Mills,

I would like to say thank you for your contribution to our department! With matching funds
from another donor (to the overall foundation), we were able to expand your $1500 award up
to approx. $2200. With that, were able to give awards of from $140 to $180 to 13 of the 23
people that are attending our summer field mapping classes (ERTH 137 and 138). This will be a
great help to the awardees, and actually made it possible for one of them to be able to
participate. Below is a link to some information on our summer field mapping course:

http://instructors.sbec.edu/meyeri/Sum merFieldCamp.htm
http://science.sbcc.edu/~earthsc/geo/SummerField/AdvGeo.htm

I v g i
These are the students that were in attendance at the awards ceremony that are enrolled for
summer field mapping. The Orcutt Gem and Mineral Society awards for summer field were
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not-yet announced, but this picture includes 8 of the 13 students that were helped by your
award.

Sincerely,

Mg

Jeffrey W. Meyer, PhD
Earth and Planetary Sciences
Santa Barbara City College

meyerj@sbcc.edu



